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BOARD OF SELECTMEN MINUTES 
     
Present:  Shawn Dahlen, Chair; and Theodore Flynn, Clerk. 
 
Absent:  Christopher Donato, Vice-Chair 
 
Staff:  Barbara Mello, Executive Assistant. 
 
 
CALL TO ORDER 
 
The meeting was called to order at 8:00 AM. 
 
 
ONE-DAY LIQUOR LICENSE REQUESTS: CATHY ROGERSON FOR DUXBURY YACHT 
CLUB: TOURNAMENT PARTY ON 9-16-11 & GOLF PARTY ON 9-23-11 
 
Ms. Mello explained that the Board had recently approved permits for these two events.  
However, the Yacht Club had submitted the incorrect dates for the events, so a new vote is 
required.  The Selectmen agreed to hold a special meeting so that the events could be held. 
 
Mr. Flynn moved that the Board grant Ms. Catherine Rogerson, as a representative of the 
Duxbury Yacht Club, two One-Day Alcohol Licenses for the following events, subject to the 
conditions listed on the permit:  1) Blue Blazer Golf Tournament Party on September 16, 
2011, from 6:00 PM to 9:00 PM, to be held at the Sprague-Parker Clubhouse on Fairway Lane 
(All-Alcohol); and 2) Member-Guest Golf Party on September 23, 2011, from 5:00 PM to 9:00 
PM, to be held at the Sprague-Parker Clubhouse on Fairway Lane (All-Alcohol). 
 
Second by Mr. Dahlen.  Vote: 2:0:0. 
 
Mr. Flynn noted that this is the second time that the Selectmen have held a special meeting 
for the Duxbury Yacht Club, due to last minute changes to their event applications.  Mr. 
Flynn and Mr. Dahlen indicated that they would not be in favor of doing this again.  They 
recommended that an organization which regularly schedules one-day liquor license events 
consider applying for a Club License.  This will be easier for the organization and for the 
Town. 
 
 
ADJOURNMENT 
 
Mr. Flynn moved for adjournment of the meeting at 8:08 AM.  Second by Mr. Dahlen.  Vote: 
3:0:0. 
 
 


